Petherick Michael (MOJ)

From: Thomas Eichelbaum .
Sent: Thursday, 3 August 2000 9:22 pm
To: Petherick Michael (MOJ)

Subject: Re: PETER ELLIS MINISTERIAL INQUIRY

Michael, following a discussion with Val today, | have sent e-mails to Dr
Sas and Prof Warren - the latter, in the form of an enquiry only.

I have also e-mailed Prof Davies, asking whether he can improve on the

February delivery date. &
When we have responses, | will let you have a short report which co /\\ @

passed on to the Minister. Obviously the reporting date will need
revisited.

Regards, Thomas Eichelbaum

----- Original Message-----

From: Petherick Michael (MOJ) <Michael.Petheri
To: 'Thomas Eichelbaum'

Date: Tuesday, 1 August 2000 08:48 AM
Subject: RE: PETER ELLIS MINISTERIA

>Dear Sir Thomas
>

>| have forwarded the mess! l

r” Will you be

gssage received this morning from Prof

about this. T.E.

Professor GM Davies] <gmd@leicester.ac.uk>
homas Eichelbaum

Subject: Re: PETER ELLIS MINISTERIAL INQUIRY
>
>
> >Dear judge Eichelbaum
> >
> >Many thanks for your long and helpful e-mail. My apologies for not
> >being in touch-some holiday (it is, of course, high summer here)
>and a
> >court case have kept from my mail.
> >



